Dear Travel Partner,

due to security situation in Israel, ITA Airways flights to/from Tel Aviv have been
cancelled, until 7 August 2024.

According to REG. EU261/2004, passengers holding ITA Airways tickets (055) booked on
those flights have the right to select one of the available options.

Travel Agencies are requested to timely inform their clients.



